

## Circular - KG1 to Grade 12 "Survey to evaluate the impact of Anti-bullying awareness week"

No: HB/AC/22-23/57 Date: 17/01/2023

Dear Parents, Greetings!

The annual "Anti Bullying Observance Week" was held from the 9th- 13th of January 2023. Various programmes were executed throughout the week to help students assimilate the importance of a bullying-free school environment.

Your cooperation for "Odd Shoes Day" in sending your ward in odd shoes is highly appreciated. We look forward to such synergy in the future as well.

To evaluate the impact of the week on our students, a google form has been shared below. Kindly guide your children to fill the same.

We request all students to complete the below survey and submit it on or before 20/1/2023, Friday.

**Click here for the Student Survey link** 

Principal

Bala Reddy Ambati